
   
 

 

 

 

Frank L. Stanton Elementary GO Team Meeting 

Date: December 15, 2016 

Time: 3:30 p.m. 

Location: Auditorium 

The meeting of the F. L. Stanton Elementary School GO Team was called to order by  Mrs. 
Shannon O’Stricker, President at 4:10 p.m. in the school auditorium. The following 
members were in attendance:  Shannon O’Stricker, Yolanda Crowley, Tranell Galloway, 
Rhea Foster, Chakia Wellmaker, David Taylor, Phyllis Earls and Judy Limor. 

 

Dr. Earls distributed the agenda for the meeting which was accepted without any 
additions. 

 

The minutes of the September 8, 2016 meeting were distributed for review and 
approved without amendments. 

 

Dr. Earls shared with the Team the school’s strategic plan beginning with the District 
Mission and Vision, the Douglas Cluster Mission and Vision and F. L. Stanton’s Mission and 
Vision. Next we discussed F. L. Stanton’s signature program, STEM (Science, Technology, 
Engineering and Math) and STEM Integration- Interdisciplinary and Project Based Teaching 
and Learning.  Dr. Earls led the Team through a discussion of the school’s priorities and 
strategies for achieving a desired outcome. The Team then reviewed key performance 
indicators for 2016 by grade level contrasted against desired outcomes. The goal is to 
“increase the percentage of students in the Development Proficient and Distinguished 
categories in each of the core content areas on GMAS (state standardized assessment). 

 

The discussion then turned to strategies for achieving improvement towards goals, 
resource implications and specific strategies for maintaining high student attendance for 
purposes of learning outcomes. 

 

All of the above was summarized in prepared materials provided to Go Team members for 
discussion purposes. (See attachment A)  There was some discussion about consequences 
for not achieving desired goal increases by grade level. 
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It was moved and seconded that the “Strategic Plan” be adopted and indorsed without 
qualifications.  Meeting was adjourned at 4:50 p.m. 

 

The next meeting of the GO Team is scheduled for Wednesday January 18, 2017 at 4:00 
p.m. 

 

 

         Respectfully  Submitted By 

         David V. Taylor, Secretary 

 

Attachments 

 

 


